
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
To:  Programs and Services Committee 
 
From:  Ald. Ken Parker, Chair 
 
Date:  September 28, 2001 
 
Subject: CANCELLATION OF OCTOBER 3, 2001 MEETING 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
 
Due to the lack of pressing business that is ready to discuss and interest expressed by the 
Committee to attend the Public Facilities Committee meeting discussion on the proposed 
Balsamo Park project, I have cancelled my Programs and Services meeting scheduled for 
October 3, 2001. 
 
cc.  Full Board 
 
 


